Sent on behalf of Dr. Michele Haney, President
Dear Valued Student,

| know you have questions about the upcoming semester and | hope this email will help
answer them. We are committed to returning to campus in a safe, phased-in and
sustainable way that allows for the highest quality learning experience possible. Rest
assured, the administration, faculty, and staff have been working tirelessly to come up
with a responsible, carefully developed, and effective action plan that keeps the safety of
our college community the top priority.

In preparation for the new academic year, we wanted to let you know we remain
dedicated, now more than ever, to the goal of enriching your life educationally,
professionally, and personally. This includes offering suitable class formats, or modes of
instruction, for the currently scheduled on-campus fall courses. These courses will be
modified as on-campus classes will not be offered for the Fall 2020 Semester.

Instead, all Fall 2020 semester classes will be offered in one of the following three
formats:

* Online - No on-campus presence or need to be available on a specific day or time
for class.

* Remote - Online with a schedule. No on-campus presence. Instructors and
students log-in on specific days and times for class.

* Hybrid - Some on-campus presence and some online presence.

Adjustments will be made to the Fall schedule soon and we will notify you when it is
completed. Registration for some courses will be unavailable while we make changes. We
are confident these class formats will allow us all to have a healthy and successful Fall
2020 semester. And, our student success departments will continue to provide quality
services for you.

Advising, Tutoring, Student Life, Financial Aid and Accessibility Services, just to name a
few, will remain fully-staffed and operational remotely with some limited presence on
campus by appointment.

Let us remain optimistic that all of us at RRCC will grow together and thrive over the
adversity being felt during this challenging time. One thing is certain - life has changed
but your educational goals do not have to. Red Rocks Community College is here to help.

Please reach out at any time with questions or concerns.
Sincerely,

Michele Haney, President

Linda Comeaux, Vice President of Instruction

Lisa Fowler, Vice President for Student Success
Bryan Bryant, Vice President of Administrative Services



